
         
Friday 1st July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We hope your child has enjoyed their transition day today if they had one and they are 

excited to start next term with their new class and teacher and for some of you a new 

school.  

 

We would also like to thank you all for your support with sports day last week and our recent 

school events. We have been very fortunate to have some normality back and be able to 

organise more for the children and families. 

 

YEAR 2 SLEEPOVER – FRIDAY 8TH JULY 

A letter was emailed out last regarding the Year 2 sleepover taking place next Friday. 

Places are to be booked online via school spider in the surveys & forms section of the app. 

If you have any problems booking or any questions, please come and speak to us in the 

school office. 

 

SUMMER OF PLAY 

Would you like the opportunity for your child to access FREE activities and healthy meals 

over the summer school holidays?  

Milton Keynes Council is running its second year of the Summer of Play, which is part-funded 

by the Holiday Activities and Food Programme, a national project for children in receipt of 

benefit related Free School Meals. Activities will include cultural dance and fashion, 

cookery, sports camps, music, and crafts at locations across Milton Keynes. All activities will 

run between 01 – 25 August. An email was sent out last week with an early access to all 

those eligible to book places on the summer programme. Priority access is available from 

27 June to 10 July. After this time, the programme will be available to all families across 

Milton Keynes 

 

BOOK BAGS 

Please remember to bring your child’s book bag to school every day as we send books to 

read with you at home as well as important information inside these. Please do not put your 

child’s water bottle inside the book bags as these can sometimes leak and we have had 

some books unfortunately get ruined. 

 

 

 

 

      

 



Diary Dates 

 

Film Club Dates – (Places to be booked via school spider) 

3:00 – 4:45PM 

 

Date Time Class 

Friday 8th July 3:00 – 4:45pm Hedgehogs 

 

Attendance 
W/C 20th June 2022  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 94.1% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 97.8% 

KS1 Squirrels 97.7% 

KS1 Rabbits 96.3% 

KS1 Owls 96.5% 

Total attendance                      96.5% 

                    

 

Starting Monday 

13th June 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Gym 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked from 20th May) 
 

 

Starting Thursday 

16th June 

  

 

3-4pm 

Reception Make, Build & Create 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked from 20th May) 
 

Friday 8th July  
YEAR 2 Sleepover 

(Places to be booked on school spider) 

Friday 15th July  
YEAR 2 Leavers Assembly 

More information to follow 

Well done Hedgehogs with an attendance 

of 97.8% for the week beginning 20th June. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week 

of 20th June was 96.5%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure you child attends school 

every day and not take holidays in term 

time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

everyday. Here. Every day. Ready to learn. 

On time. 

 

 
 


